
 

 

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,  

My name is Swetha Pottam, and I work with Earthjustice. I am submitting the names of 2,245 
individuals who have submitted personalized comments on the Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement that was released on June 20th and we are urging you to protect old growth forests 
by finalizing stronger standards to protect old growth, including by ending commercial 
logging of old growth, and by issuing strong protections for mature trees and forests from the 
clear and present threat of logging. Attached to this submission is the Excel file containing 
their names, city, state, zip code, and personalized comments.  

Sincerely,  

Swetha Pottam  

Digital Advocacy Associate  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


